
 

 

 
Parent/Carer of  
 
 
4th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
RE: Friday 15th February 2019 
 
As you will be aware, we are swiftly approaching the start of the Year 11 GCSE Examinations, which begin 
on Monday 13th May. In the final remaining weeks we will be working with all students to refine their 
examination technique and revision skills and going over any gaps in their learning. 
 
On Friday 15th February the school will be closed to pupils in Year 7 to 10 for a staff training day, however, 
to support our Year 11 students in their examination preparation, school will be open for all Year 11 
students to complete English and Maths intervention. All Year 11 students must attend school on Friday 
15th February.  They must be in full school uniform and arrive at 9.45 a.m. 
 
Furthermore, the canteen will not be open on this day so students should bring a packed lunch to school.  
Students will not be allowed to leave the school site, as per normal school day and safeguarding 
procedures.  The day will end at 2.00p.m. 
 
Once again may I take this opportunity to thank you for supporting us in helping our students to achieve the 
success they deserve. Please complete the permission slip below and return this to the main school office 
by Friday 8th February.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs C McCarron 
Headteacher 

Exam Preparation Day 

Friday 15th February 2018 from 9.45am - 2.00pm 
 

Please return to the main school office by Friday 8th February 2018 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Exam Preparation Day 

Student name: ______________________________ Form group: _________ 

Parent signature: ____________________________ 
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